
THE METROPOLITAN 
BEACHES COMMISSION

INVITES YOU TO ATTEND  
A PUBLIC HEARING ON 

THE STATE OF OUR PUBLIC BEACHES 
IN REVERE, WINTHROP & EAST BOSTON

TUESDAY, JUNE 7
THE JACK SATTER HOUSE  

420 REVERE BEACH BOULEVARD REVERE
6:00 PM - 8:00 PM



Metropolitan Beaches Commission Co-Chairs Senator Tom 
McGee of Lynn and Rep. RoseLee Vincent of Revere and MBC 
Commissioner East Boston Rep. Adrian Madaro invite you to 
share your thoughts on the state of our public beaches in Revere, 
Winthrop and East Boston at a public hearing on Tuesday 
evening, June 7 from 6:00 pm to 8:00pm at the The Jack Satter 
House, 420 Revere Beach Boulevard, Revere.

MBC Commissioners Barbara Bishop of Winthrop, Carol Haney 
and Kathi-Anne Reinstein of Revere, and Manny Lopes and Chris 
Marchi of East Boston will also be in attendance.  

You will have a chance to meet the legislative and community 
members of the Metropolitan Beaches Commission and 
share your thoughts on what is working well and what still needs 
improvement on your beach.

You can download a copy of the Commission’s most recent report 
“Waves of Change” at  www.savetheharbor.org/MBC

Since the Commission was created in 2008 there have been 
important improvements on the region’s public beaches, but there is 
still more work to do - and we need your help to do it.

Please RSVP to info@savetheharbor.org  
or call 617-451-2860 ext. 1001

METROPOLITAN BEACHES COMMISSION
THE STATE HOUSE
BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02133


